
Auto Authorization is
COMING SOON!

Physicians Health Plan (PHP) is excited to announce that we 
are implementing auto authorization for commercial members, 
effective June 6, 2022. Auto authorization will allow you to:

PHP invites you to attend a virtual training session outlining 
how to use the authorization portal. 

Who Should Attend? Those in your office who request or 
manage the prior authorization processes.

Register Today 

bit.ly/PHPAutoAuthTraining 
or scan the QR code

If you’ve not already registered for the PHP Provider portal, please register 
now at PHPMichigan.com/MyPHP select “MyPHP Provider Portal” then 
follow the on-screen instructions.

» Submit authorization requests electronically

» Get immediate response for the authorization status

» Find out if a medical service requires prior  
    authorization – Coming Soon

2022 Training Dates

Mondays
June 6 - 8:30 a.m.

June 6 - Noon

Tuesdays
May 31 - Noon
June 7 - 7 a.m.
June 7 - Noon
June 14 - Noon

Wednesdays
June 1 - 7 a.m.
June 8 - Noon 
June 8 - 5 p.m.

Thursdays
June 2 - 8:30 a.m. 

June 2 - 5 p.m.
June 9 - 8:30 a.m.

June 9 - Noon
June 16 - Noon


